
Dear Board of Supervisors, 

 

I hope you do not renew the contracts to kill Mendocino County Wildlife. We need all our 

Wildlife to maintain a balanced ecosystem. It is hard enough for wildlife now with fires, drought 

and scarce food without also killing Wildlife so people can eat other animals. 

Please do not use my taxpayer dollars to kill coyotes or mountain lions. 

I am hoping the county will provide a non-lethal exclusion service and education to protect both 

people and wildlife. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Rebecca Aum, Caspar 

 


